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Monday 28th April 2025 
 

Year 1 Under the Sea Workshop 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Through the Summer term, Year 1 is learning about all things Under The Sea. They will read some 
great texts and write about them in class, expanding their knowledge of rhyming words, 
adjectives and facts. This links to our wider curriculum lessons too. We want to give all the children 
an opportunity to express themselves through integrating this wider curriculum in a specialist 
workshop here at school.  
 
We have invited an external educator who uses dance, movement and drama to bring the 
theme of Under the Sea to life. They will work in school on Tuesday July 8th 2025 with the children, 
encouraging them to use their bodies and voices to perform in sessions throughout the day. This 
links to the music we have done in Spring and gives the children a really good opportunity to put 
all their skills into action.  
 
We will require a donation of £5 per child to cover the costs of the workshop, resources and 
supervision throughout the experience. If we do not receive enough contributions by 10th June 
2025 , this event will have to be cancelled. This can be paid through ParentPay. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask the class teachers. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Firth, Miss Ali, Mrs Dunn and Miss Marsden.  
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